BOARD OF DIRECTORS, NEWTON CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT

The Newton Central Appraisal District board of directors met In public hearing at 5:45 p.m. on Auglist
13, 2020, in the office of the Appraisal District at 109 East Court Street, in the city of Newton, Newton
County, Texas.

Present were Chairman J.C. Av—ant, Vice Chairman Ron Hughes, Mike Adams and Robert L. (Luke) Smith
by phone. Absent was Charles Summers, and Newton County Tax Assessor Collector, Melissa Burks.

Also present were Chief Appraiser, Margie Herrin and Chief Deputy, Kathy Maier

The meeting was called to order at 5:45 p.m. by Chairman, J.C. Avant.

There were no guests present.

There were no public comments.

Chief Appraiser, Margie Herrin discussed the proposed 2021 NCAD budget with the board members.
She explained that Pritchard and Abbott cost to the district would increase by approximately $2400.00.
Some employees would receive increase in pay, but this would not increase the budget due to losing a
seasoned employee in 2020,

Chief Appraiser, Margie Herrin discussed the 2021-2022 Reappraisal Plan.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by J.C. Avant, second by Ron Hughes. Motion was approved
by unanimous vote.

The hearing was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. .
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